


Dear parents, 

Please could your child complete writing activities in 
work book. 

I would love to see your child’s progress!

Thank you, Mrs Bradwell.





Can you remember what a suffix is?

This week, we are going to be looking at adding suffixes to a 
number of different root words.

Watch this short video as a recap of what suffixes are.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z8mxrwx/articles/zwgbcwx



This week, we are going to be looking at adding suffixes to a 
number of different root words.

A suffix is a letter or group of 
letters added at the end of a root 
word that creates a new word.

We are concentrating on adding 
these vowel suffixes:

-er -ed -ing



We are going to add the vowel suffixes to these root words:

garden

focus

benefit

limit

offer

• They all have two or more 
syllables. Can you clap them?

What do you notice about them?

• They can all be used as nouns 
and verbs. What does that 
mean?



off/er

lim/it

ben/e/fit

fo/cus

gar/den

All of these words have what is called 
an ‘unstressed’ last syllable. Unstressed 
syllables are pronounced slightly quieter 

and at a slightly lower pitch than 
stressed syllables.

Let’s look again at the syllables in the root words. Say them 
aloud with me.



OFF/er

LIM/it

BEN/e/fit

FO/cus

GAR/den

Root words like this do not change
when a vowel suffix is added (this rule 

changes when the last syllable is 
stressed).

Look and say these again. The stressed syllables are now 
written in uppercase letters.



Activity 1 – Write each of your spellings into 
a silly sentence. Use a dictionary to help if 
you are unsure of the word’s meaning.



Here are your spelling words for this week.

Remember, the root words stay the same 
when –ed, -er or –ing vowel suffixes are 
added.



Activity 2 –
Practise writing 
each spelling. 



Activity 3 –
Find each spelling
in the word search. 



Activity 4 –
Which Word Where?
Can you put the 
correct word into 
each sentence? 


